Principal's Newsletter

Beautiful Savior Lutheran School February 19, 2018

Hot Lunch

Issue 3 Vol 21

Monday, February 19spaghetti, bread, green beans, and fruit

Wednesday, February 21 - potato soup, crackers, salad, and fruit

Friday, February 23 - No School

Charges for February lunches were due through TADS on February 15. Credits were applied from January 8.

Mission Offering

Each Wednesday morning we have an all-school chapel service in the sanctuary at about 8:20. All are welcome to join us! We will collect a mission offering on Wednesdays. The offering will be sent to the WELS Apache Mission in Arizona.

2018-2019 Applications

All current students who are are returning to Beautiful Savior should submit an application. Application forms, school year calendar, and tuition information were sent home with each student in December.

Ed Choice students should submit both a Beautiful Savior application form as well as an Ed Choice renewal form. Please let me know if you need a copy.

Christian Education Week

We have had a fantastic week of activities so far, beginning with Grandparents' Day last Friday. We had a great turn-out for the kids to sing in the worship services on Sunday! This afternoon we had a lot of parents join us for an afternoon of bowling. Here's a list of activities for the rest of this week:

Tuesday, February 20 - School Spirit Day; 2:45 Pep Rally **Wednesday, February 21** - Reading Festival

Thursday, February 22 - Sing at Sanctuary Pointe at 2:00

For those who are driving to Sanctuary Pointe on Thursday, please be at school by 1:50. Sanctuary Pointe is at the intersection of Hamilton Ave and Crest Rd.

School Spirit Day

We will be celebrating School Spirit Day on Tuesday, February 20. All students are encouraged to wear Knights logo clothing or blue and white. There will be a pep rally for our basketball team at 2:45 in the gym as our basketball teams prepare to play their final games of the season.

Family Night

We will be having a "Family Night" on Friday, March 16, from 6:30-7:30. Students and their families are encouraged to attend! There will be presentations in the classrooms and some fellowship time. Please put this date on your calendar and plan to join us!

Parents' Day

We would like to invite all parents to join us for Parents' Day on Wednesday, March 21. Parents are invited to visit the classrooms for a normal day of classes. Feel free to come for half an hour or for the entire day!

Parents' Day will also feature "Family Lunch." There will be no hot lunch on that day. Family members are encouraged to bring lunch to eat with the students. Bring fast food (McDonald's, Wendy's or Subway, etc.) to share with your child, or bring a sack lunch to eat with them. Preschool, kindergarten, first and second graders eat lunch from about 11:30-12:00. Third through eighth graders eat lunch from 12:05-12:30.

Upcoming Basketball Games

Our final games for the year will be on Tuesday, February 20, against Immanuel, Hamilton in our gym. The girls will be playing at 4:30. The boys game will begin at about 5:30. Come to cheer on the Knights!

No School Friday, February 23

There will be no school this Friday, February 23.

Extended Care

Extended Care charges for January were due on February 10! Please keep your account paid up to date!

Parent-Teacher Conferences

Our second round of parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for this week. There is no school on Friday, February 23, but conferences may be arranged at any time. The conferences are not mandatory, but may be requested by either the parents or the teacher. Please contact any of the teachers to find a convenient time to meet if you desire a conference. Teachers may also contact you if they think a conference is necessary. Of course, we encourage regular communication all year round!

Lenten Services

Mid-week Lenten Services continue this week Wednesday, February 21. We will have Wednesday evening Lenten services each Wednesday for the next five weeks. Services will be at 3:30 and 7:00. If your child will be attending the 3:30 service, please make sure there is an adult with them.

Week Long Field Trip

All 5th-8th graders who have not turned in their week-long field trip forms are encouraged to do so as soon as possible so that all arrangements can be made!

Things to help our school

Some of the things that we do every day can end up benefiting our school. Here are some of them:

Box Tops 4 Education - save these labels and bring them to school

Kroger - link your Kroger Plus Card to our Beautiful Savior account. If you don't have an account, create one at www.krogercommunityrewards.com

SchoolStore.net - Use our school ID 130480 for purchases through SchoolStore.net

Office Depot - Use our school code 70077227

Important Dates

Friday, February 23 - No School

Friday, March 16 - Family Night

Wednesday, March 21 - Parents' Day